COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

April 16, 2015
Dear Provider:

The attached document is the Addendum to the Provider Waiver Agreement.
You must sign this addendum if you would like to participate in the processes to support
the provider settlement agreement. The agreement language speaks for itself, but
please know with respect to the retention provision the federal share is contingent upon
approval from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. That said, nothing at
this time leads the Department of Human Services to believe that federal approval will
not he secured.

The Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) must have the signed addendum
not later than May 4, 2015. That means a hard copy with an original signature must be
received by ODP not later than May 4, 2015 either by mait or in person, or it means a
scanned version of the signed addendum must be emailed not later than May 4, 2015
and the hard copy with the original signature must be sent to ODP with a postmark no
later than May 4, 2015.

Mail or in-person deliveries to the following: David Bachman
625 Forster Street, Room 401
Health & Welfare Buiiding
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Send emails to the following: Dave Bachman at dabachman@pa.gov.

If you have any questions, please contact ODP at ra-ratesetting@pa.gov.

Sincerely,
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Stephen H. Suroviec
Deputy Secretary
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